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Memphis Regional Managing Partner Discusses Immigration-
Related Hiring Risks
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Over the past two years, numerous programs granting work authorization to foreign nationals have

been targeted for rescission, including the Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) program.

In an authored article for Memphis Lawyer Magazine, David Jones outlines recent decisions based

on Section 1981 claims that may make the immigration status versus national origin question

irrelevant.

To read the full article, visit Memphis Lawyer Magazine.
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